
Subject: 1320 EST: Voicemail from Mr. PAUL regan [USC 18, §241]
From: B D2022 <ms60710444266@yahoo.com>
Date: 6/27/2022, 2:32 PM
To: "usdoj@public.govdelivery.com" <usdoj@public.govdelivery.com>, "irs@service.govdelivery.com" <irs@service.govdelivery.com>,
"usttb@public.govdelivery.com" <usttb@public.govdelivery.com>, "financialeducation@info.consumerfinance.gov"
<financialeducation@info.consumerfinance.gov>, "DHSOIG@public.govdelivery.com" <DHSOIG@public.govdelivery.com>,
"vaoig@messages.va.gov" <vaoig@messages.va.gov>, "pbgc@subscriptions.pbgc.gov" <pbgc@subscriptions.pbgc.gov>,
"USPSOIG@public.govdelivery.com" <USPSOIG@public.govdelivery.com>, "cdfifund@service.govdelivery.com"
<cdfifund@service.govdelivery.com>, "subscribe@subscribe.ftc.gov" <subscribe@subscribe.ftc.gov>, "vatax@public.govdelivery.com"
<vatax@public.govdelivery.com>, "tigta@service.govdelivery.com" <tigta@service.govdelivery.com>, "news@updates.sba.gov"
<news@updates.sba.gov>, "news@updates.oig.dot.gov" <news@updates.oig.dot.gov>, KATHY HOCHUL <governor.hochul@exec.ny.gov>,
"ms60710444266@yahoo.com" <MS60710444266@YAHOO.COM>, "bdincer66@icloud.com" <bdincer66@icloud.com>
CC: "MSHY1 [ DEC 18 - 2021]" <mshy1@bloomberg.net>, "Ashley V. Humphries" <ashley.humphries@wilsonelser.com>,
"slaskowitz@ingramllp.com" <slaskowitz@ingramllp.com>, "lzucker@mskyline.com" <lzucker@mskyline.com>,
"administrator@mskyline.com" <administrator@mskyline.com>, "administration@mskyline.com" <ADMINISTRATION@MSKYLINE.COM>
BCC: "10pctyco@nypd.org" <10pctyco@nypd.org>, "23pctyco@nypd.org" <23pctyco@nypd.org>, "1pctdvo@nypd.org" <1pctdvo@nypd.org>,
"1pctyco@nypd.org" <1pctyco@nypd.org>

*USC 18. VIOLATIONS ANNEXED IN NYSCEF 153974/2020 [ LOAN 50074 ], also filed with the
Financial Industry Regulatory Authority, and the Securities and Exchange Commission -
Notwithstanding the New York State Supreme Court, the New York Department of Finance, and
the NYC Finance Register - as referenced below.
*

*
*

*§21. Stolen or counterfeit nature of property for certain crimes defined
    (a) Wherever in this title it is an element of an offense that-
        (1) any property was embezzled, robbed, stolen, converted, taken, altered,
counterfeited, falsely made, forged, or obliterated; and
        (2) the defendant knew that the property was of such character;
            -such element may be established by proof that the defendant, after or as a
result of an official representation as to the nature of the property, believed the
property to be embezzled, robbed, stolen, converted, taken, altered, counterfeited, falsely
made, forged, or obliterated.
            -(b) For purposes of this section, the term "official representation" means any
representation made by a Federal law enforcement officer (as defined in section 115) or by
another person at the direction or with the approval of such an officer.
*

*    §2. - Principals (a) Whoever commits an offense against the United States or aids,
abets, counsels, commands, induces or procures its commission, is punishable as a
principal. (b) Whoever willfully causes an act to be done which if directly performed by
him or another would be an offense against the United States, is punishable as a principal.

    §3. - Accessory after the fact Whoever, knowing that an offense against the United
States has been committed, receives, relieves, comforts or assists the offender in order to
hinder or prevent his apprehension, trial or punishment, is an accessory after the fact.
Except as otherwise expressly provided by any Act of Congress, an accessory after the fact
shall be imprisoned not more than one-half the maximum term of imprisonment or
(notwithstanding section 3571) fined not more than one-half the maximum fine prescribed for
the punishment of the principal, or both; or if the principal is punishable by life
imprisonment or death, the accessory shall be imprisoned not more than 15 years.

    §4. Misprision of felony Whoever, having knowledge of the actual commission of a felony
cognizable by a court of the United States, conceals and does not as soon as possible make
known the same to some judge or other person in civil or military authority under the
United States, shall be fined under this title or imprisoned not more than three years, or
both.*
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------------------------------------------------------------------------
*/USC Title 18, §1962. Prohibited activities/*

(a) It shall be unlawful for any person who has received any income derived, directly or
indirectly, from a pattern of racketeering activity or through collection of an unlawful
debt in which such person has participated as a principal within the meaning of section 2,
title 18, United States Code, to use or invest, directly or indirectly, any part of such
income, or the proceeds of such income, in acquisition of any interest in, or the
establishment or operation of, any enterprise which is engaged in, or the activities of
which affect, interstate or foreign commerce. A purchase of securities on the open market
for purposes of investment, and without the intention of controlling or participating in
the control of the issuer, or of assisting another to do so, shall not be unlawful under
this subsection if the securities of the issuer held by the purchaser, the members of his
immediate family, and his or their accomplices in any pattern or racketeering activity or
the collection of an unlawful debt after such purchase do not amount in the aggregate to
one percent of the outstanding securities of any one class, and do not confer, either in
law or in fact, the power to elect one or more directors of the issuer.

(b) It shall be unlawful for any person through a pattern of racketeering activity or
through collection of an unlawful debt to acquire or maintain, directly or indirectly, any
interest in or control of any enterprise which is engaged in, or the activities of which
affect, interstate or foreign commerce.

(c) It shall be unlawful for any person employed by or associated with any enterprise
engaged in, or the activities of which affect, interstate or foreign commerce, to conduct
or participate, directly or indirectly, in the conduct of such enterprise's affairs through
a pattern of racketeering activity or collection of unlawful debt.

(d) It shall be unlawful for any person to conspire to violate any of the provisions of
subsection (a), (b), or (c) of this section.

*//USC Title 18, /§1963. Criminal penalties/*

(a) Whoever violates any provision of section 1962 of this chapter shall be fined under
this title or imprisoned not more than 20 years (or for life if the violation is based on a
racketeering activity for which the maximum penalty includes life imprisonment), or both,
and shall forfeit to the United States, irrespective of any provision of State law- (1) any
interest the person has acquired or maintained in violation of section 1962; (2) any- (A)
interest in; (B) security of; (C) claim against; or (D) property or contractual right of
any kind affording a source of influence over; any enterprise which the person has
established, operated, controlled, conducted, or participated in the conduct of, in
violation of section 1962; and (3) any property constituting, or derived from, any proceeds
which the person obtained, directly or indirectly, from racketeering activity or unlawful
debt collection in violation of section 1962. The court, in imposing sentence on such
person shall order, in addition to any other sentence imposed pursuant to this section,
that the person forfeit to the United States all property described in this subsection. In
lieu of a fine otherwise authorized by this section, a defendant who derives profits or
other proceeds from an offense may be fined not more than twice the gross profits or other
proceeds. (b) Property subject to criminal forfeiture under this section includes- (1) real
property, including things growing on, affixed to, and found in land; and (2) tangible and
intangible personal property, including rights, privileges, interests, claims, and
securities.

------------------------------------------------------------------------
*/USC Title 18, /18,§215. Receipt of commissions or gifts for procuring loans*

    (a) Whoever-
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        (1) corruptly gives, offers, or promises anything of value to any person, with
intent to influence or reward an officer, director, employee, agent, or attorney of a
financial institution in connection with any business or transaction of such institution;
or
        (2) as an officer, director, employee, agent, or attorney of a financial
institution, corruptly solicits or demands for the benefit of any person, or corruptly
accepts or agrees to accept, anything of value from any person, intending to be influenced
or rewarded in connection with any business or transaction of such institution;
        -shall be fined not more than $1,000,000 or three times the value of the thing
given, offered, promised, solicited, demanded, accepted, or agreed to be accepted,
whichever is greater, or imprisoned not more than 30 years, or both, but if the value of
the thing given, offered, promised, solicited, demanded, accepted, or agreed to be accepted
does not exceed $1,000, shall be fined under this title or imprisoned not more than one
year, or both.
    (c) This section shall not apply to bona fide salary, wages, fees, or other
compensation paid, or expenses paid or reimbursed, in the usual course of business.
    (d) Federal agencies with responsibility for regulating a financial institution shall
jointly establish such guidelines as are appropriate to assist an officer, director,
employee, agent, or attorney of a financial institution to comply with this section. Such
agencies shall make such guidelines available to the public.

       *FILED WITH THE SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION IN 2021,
       *

       ** UNDER CIK FILER 93715, (1) STATE FARM ASSURANCES FUNDS TRUST.
            - DISCLOSE (2) STATE FARM LIFE INSURANCE COMPANY AS AN
       OUTSIDE BUSINESS IN THEIR FIRMS CRD FILINGS WITH FINRA, THE SAME
       ENTITY THAT NOTARIZED AND COUNTERSIGNED ON LOAN 50074, DUALLY BY
       (3) DONALD ZUCKER WAS EXECUTED ON MAY 13, 2020 - REPRESENTED BY
       THE ATTORNEYS ON BEHALF OF (4) SULLIVAN PROPERTIES, LP, BELOW
       FOR CONVENIENCE.

       THE DIRECTORS OF STATE FARM, WHO FILED WITH THE SECURITIES AND
       EXCHANGE COMISSION.

            BY: (5) DAVID MOORE, (6) JOESEPH MONK, (7)PAUL J SMITH, AND
       UNDER (8)TERRENCE LUDWIG [AND OTHER DIRECTORS OF STATE FARM]

       THE DIRECTORS OF STATE FARM, WHO FILED WITH THE FINANCIAL
       INDUSTRY REGULATORY AUTHORITY ON BEHALF OF (16) STATE FARM VP
       MANAGEMENT CORP.

            BY: (8) TERRENCE LUDWIG

       *            A TOTAL AMOUNT WAS ACCEPTED FOR A "SUCCESSFUL MERGER",
       *

       *            APPROXIMATELY $412,500 USD IN COMPENSATION WAS
       FILED WITH THE SEC.
       *

------------------------------------------------------------------------

USC 18, §241. Conspiracy against rights.
    - If two or more persons conspire to injure, oppress, threaten, or intimidate any
person in any State, Territory, Commonwealth, Possession, or District in the free exercise
or enjoyment of any right or privilege secured to him by the Constitution or laws of the
United States, or because of his having so exercised the same; or
    - If two or more persons go in disguise on the highway, or on the premises of another,
with intent to prevent or hinder his free exercise or enjoyment of any right or privilege
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so secured—

*EXHIBITS FILED AND ANNEXED IN THE DOCKETS IN NY SUPREME COURT CIVIL MATTER
*

*                    NYSCEF 153974/2020*

------------------------------------------------------------------------

USC 18,§225. Continuing financial crimes enterprise
    (a) Whoever-
        (1) organizes, manages, or supervises a continuing financial crimes enterprise; and
        (2) receives $5,000,000 or more in gross receipts from such enterprise during any
24-month period
    -shall be fined not more than $10,000,000 if an individual, or $20,000,000 if an
organization, and imprisoned for a term of not less than 10 years and which may be life.
    (b) For purposes of subsection (a), the term "continuing financial crimes enterprise"
means a series of violations under section 215, 656, 657, 1005, 1006, 1007, 1014, 1032, or
1344 of this title, or section 1341 or 1343 affecting a financial institution, committed by
at least 4 persons acting in concert.**
*              [ LOAN 50074: $6,000,000 ] ANNEXED IN DOCKETS 309-315 IN NYSCEF MATTER
153974/2020 *

                    ANNEXED IN NY SUPREME COURT MATTER 153974/2020
                    REPRESENTATIVES OF

                    (9) _SULLIVAN PROPERTIES LP_, (10) _SULLIVAN GP LLC_, (11) _MANHATTAN
SKYLINE MANAGEMENT CORP._

*BY:     COUNSELORS FOR PLAINTIFFS IN NYSCEF 153974/2020 [ ANNEXED THEREIN ] THE VIOLATION
OF PRIVACY, AS SUPPLEMENT...*

                    (12) _SHARI LASKOWITZ_, (13) _ASHLEY HUMPHRIES_, (14) _CORY WEISS_, AND
(15) _PAUL REGAN _

                        DOCKETS ANNEXED IN NYSCEF 153974/2020 AND ALSO FILED WITH THE NY
DEPT OF FINANCE.

*OBO: *   (3) DONALD ZUCKER, (17) LAURIE ZUCKER, AND OTHERS WHO I AM UNFAMILIAR TO THEIR
RESPECTIVE SHARES HELD AS LIMITED PARTNERS OF SULLIVAN PROPERTIES LP.

                    UNLAWFULLY (USC 18.21) PRESENTED THE IMPLIED RETURNS FOR 6 PROPERTIES
WHICH WERE ALSO FILED, AND
                    >PUBLICLY AVAILABLE TO ALL REGULAR /COMPETENT PERSONS.

                    USED TO PROCURE AND OBTAIN A LOAN FOR $6,000,000.00 ( SIX MILLION US
DOLLARS) AND USED THE FOLLOWING ENTITY ON THE COVER PAGE:

                    (18) THE ZUCKER ORGANIZATION LLC

------------------------------------------------------------------------
USC 18, § 373 - Solicitation to commit a crime of violence

(a) Whoever, with intent that another person engage in conduct constituting a felony that
has as an element the use, attempted use, or threatened use of physical force against
property or against the person of another in violation of the laws of the United States,
and under circumstances strongly corroborative of that intent, solicits, commands, induces,
or otherwise endeavours to persuade such other person to engage in such conduct, shall be
imprisoned not more than one-half the maximum term of imprisonment or (notwithstanding
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section 3571) fined not more than one-half of the maximum fine prescribed for the
punishment of the crime solicited, or both; or if the crime solicited is punishable by life
imprisonment or death, shall be imprisoned for not more than twenty years.*
*

***(15)    <**voicemail attached>*

(b) It is an affirmative defence to a prosecution under this section that, under
circumstances manifesting a voluntary and complete renunciation of his criminal intent, the
defendant prevented the commission of the crime solicited. A renunciation is not "voluntary
and complete" if it is motivated in whole or in part by a decision to postpone the
commission of the crime until another time or to substitute another victim or another but
similar objective. If the defendant raises the affirmative defence at trial, the defendant
has the burden of proving the defence by a preponderance of the evidence.
    (c) It is not a defence to a prosecution under this section that the person solicited
could not be convicted of the crime because he lacked the state of mind required for its
commission, because he was incompetent or irresponsible, or because he is immune from
prosecution or is not subject to prosecution.

------------------------------------------------------------------------
USC 18 [ FORFEITURES ] >> RISKS HELD UNDER STATE FARM AT THE OBSTRUCTION OF THE COUNSELORS
IN NYSCEF 153974/2020

§229B. Criminal forfeitures; destruction of weapons
    (a) Property Subject to Criminal Forfeiture.
    -Any person convicted under section 229A(a) shall forfeit to the United States
irrespective of any provision of State law-
        (1) any property, real or personal, owned, possessed, or used by a person involved
in the offense;
        (2) any property constituting, or derived from, and proceeds the person obtained,
directly or indirectly, as the result of such violation; and
        (3) any of the property used in any manner or part, to commit, or to facilitate the
commission of, such violation.

    The court, in imposing sentence on such person, shall order, in addition to any other
sentence imposed pursuant to section 229A(a), that the person forfeit to the United States
all property described in this subsection. In lieu of a fine otherwise authorized by
section 229A(a), a defendant who derived profits or other proceeds from an offense may be
fined not more than twice the gross profits or other proceeds.
    (b) Procedures.-
        (1) General.
        -Property subject to forfeiture under this section, any seizure and disposition
thereof, and any administrative or judicial proceeding in relation thereto, shall be
governed by subsections (b) through (p) of section 413 of the Comprehensive Drug Abuse
Prevention and Control Act of 1970 (21 U.S.C. 853), except that any reference under those
subsections to-
            (A) "this subchapter or subchapter II" shall be deemed to be a reference to
section 229A(a); and
            (B) "subsection (a)" shall be deemed to be a reference to subsection (a) of
this section.
        (2) Temporary restraining orders.-
            (A)     In general.-For the purposes of forfeiture proceedings under this
section, a temporary restraining order may be entered upon application of the United States
without notice or opportunity for a hearing when an information or indictment has not yet
been filed with respect to the property, if, in addition to the circumstances described in
section 413(e)(2) of the Comprehensive Drug Abuse Prevention and Control Act of 1970 (21
U.S.C. 853(e)(2)), the United States demonstrates that there is probable cause to believe
that the property with respect to which the order is sought would, in the event of
conviction, be subject to forfeiture under this section and exigent circumstances exist
that place the life or health of any person in danger.
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            (B)     Warrant of seizure.-If the court enters a temporary restraining order
under this paragraph, it shall also issue a warrant authorizing the seizure of such
property.
            (C)     Applicable procedures.-The procedures and time limits applicable to
temporary restraining orders under section 413(e)(2) and (3) of the Comprehensive Drug
Abuse Prevention and Control Act of 1970 (21 U.S.C. 853(e)(2) and (3)) shall apply to
temporary restraining orders under this paragraph.
    (c) Affirmative Defense.
        -It is an affirmative defense against a forfeiture under subsection (b) that the
property-
        (1) is for a purpose not prohibited under the Chemical Weapons Convention; and
        (2) is of a type and quantity that under the circumstances is consistent with that
purpose.
    (d) Destruction or Other Disposition.-The Attorney General shall provide for the
destruction or other appropriate disposition of any chemical weapon seized and forfeited
pursuant to this section.
    (e) Assistance.
    (f) Owner Liability.
        -The owner or possessor of any property seized under this section shall be liable
to the United States for any expenses incurred incident to the seizure, including any
expenses relating to the handling, storage, transportation, and destruction or other
disposition of the seized property

------------------------------------------------------------------------
*USC 18, §218. Voiding transactions in violation of chapter; recovery by the United States*

*    In addition to any other remedies provided by law the President or, under regulations
prescribed by him, the head of any department or agency involved, may declare void and
rescind any contract, loan, grant, subsidy, license, right, permit, franchise, use,
authority, privilege, benefit, certificate, ruling, decision, opinion, or rate schedule
awarded, granted, paid, furnished, or published, or the performance of any service or
transfer or delivery of any thing to, by or for any agency of the United States or officer
or employee of the United States or person acting on behalf thereof, in relation to which
there has been a final conviction for any violation of this chapter, and the United States
shall be entitled to recover in addition to any penalty prescribed by law or in a contract
the amount expended or the thing transferred or delivered on its behalf, or the reasonable
value thereof.*

*
*

*NOTE.     I OFFERED THE DEFAULT CLAUSE OF THE LOAN SO THAT STATE FARM CAN CANCEL THE LOAN,
EXECUTED AND FILED THE SAME AS EXHIBIT 420 IN NYSCEF MATTER 153974/2020. NONE OF THE
INDIVUALS FROM STATE FARM HAVE RESPONDED TO THIS EFFECT SINCE THEN, AND MOST RECENTLY, MR.
DAVID MOORE ATTEMPTED TO PLACE A CO-WORKER IN HIS PLACE, MISS JANNA UNDERWOOD WHO I
UNDERSTAND IS NOT A DIRECTOR OF STATE FARM, ON THE BASIS OF FILINGS AND DOCUMENTS THAT ARE
AVAILABLE, PER THE FINANCIAL INDUSTRY REGULATORY AUTHORITY AND THE SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE
COMMISSION UNDER CIK FILER 93715, AND CIK FILER 1516523.**
*

------------------------------------------------------------------------
*USC 18, §216. Penalties and injunctions**
*

*    (a) The punishment for an offense under section 203, 204, 205, 207, 208, or 209 of
this title is the following:**
**        (1) Whoever engages in the conduct constituting the offense shall be imprisoned
for not more than one year or fined in the amount set forth in this title, or both.**
**        (2) Whoever willfully engages in the conduct constituting the offense shall be
imprisoned for not more than five years or fined in the amount set forth in this title, or
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both.**
**    (b)     The Attorney General may bring a civil action in the appropriate United
States district court against any person who engages in conduct constituting an offense
under section 203, 204, 205, 207, 208, or 209 of this title and, upon proof of such conduct
by a preponderance of the evidence, such person shall be subject to a civil penalty of not
more than $50,000 for each violation or the amount of compensation which the person
received or offered for the prohibited conduct, whichever amount is greater. The imposition
of a civil penalty under this subsection does not preclude any other criminal or civil
statutory, common law, or administrative remedy, which is available by law to the United
States or any other person.**
**    (c) If the Attorney General has reason to believe that a person is engaging in
conduct constituting an offense under section 203, 204, 205, 207, 208, or 209 of this
title, the Attorney General may petition an appropriate United States district court for an
order prohibiting that person from engaging in such conduct. The court may issue an order
prohibiting that person from engaging in such conduct if the court finds that the conduct
constitutes such an offense. The filing of a petition under this section does not preclude
any other remedy which is available by law to the United States or any other person.*

*
*

******    ***** ********    *****    ***** ********** *****    *********
*

*GREY AREA*

/HERE IN THIS GREY AREA, WITH THE PROPER RESOURCES TO FURTHER THE CHARGES THAT WERE FILED
WITH THE NEW YORK SUPREME COURT, CIVIL PART AND THE SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION ARE
PROBABLE FOR CAUSE.
/

/§25. Use of minors in crimes of violence
    (a) Definitions.-In this section, the following definitions shall apply:
        (1) Crime of violence.-The term "crime of violence" has the meaning set forth in
section 16.
        (2) Minor.-The term "minor" means a person who has not reached 18 years of age.
        (3) Uses.-The term "uses" means employs, hires, persuades, induces, entices, or
coerces.

    (b) Penalties.
    -Any person who is 18 years of age or older, who intentionally uses a minor to commit a
crime of violence for which such person may be prosecuted in a court of the United States,
or to assist in avoiding detection or apprehension for such an offense, shall-
        (1) for the first conviction, be subject to twice the maximum term of imprisonment
and twice the maximum fine that would otherwise be authorized for the offense; and
        (2) for each subsequent conviction, be subject to 3 times the maximum term of
imprisonment and 3 times the maximum fine that would otherwise be authorized for the
offense.

/

------------------------------------------------------------------------
*/§151. Definition/*

    As used in this chapter, the term "debtor" means a debtor concerning whom a petition
has been filed under title 11.

/    §152. Concealment of assets; false oaths and claims; bribery/
    A person who-
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        (1) knowingly and fraudulently conceals from a custodian, trustee, marshal, or
other officer of the court charged with the control or custody of property, or, in
connection with a case under title 11, from creditors or the United States Trustee, any
property belonging to the estate of a debtor;
        (2) knowingly and fraudulently makes a false oath or account in or in relation to
any case under title 11;
        (3) knowingly and fraudulently makes a false declaration, certificate,
verification, or statement under penalty of perjury as permitted under section 1746 of
title 28, in or in relation to any case under title 11;
        (4) knowingly and fraudulently presents any false claim for proof against the
estate of a debtor, or uses any such claim in any case under title 11, in a personal
capacity or as or through an agent, proxy, or attorney;
        (5) knowingly and fraudulently receives any material amount of property from a
debtor after the filing of a case under title 11, with intent to defeat the provisions of
title 11;
        (6) knowingly and fraudulently gives, offers, receives, or attempts to obtain any
money or property, remuneration, compensation, reward, advantage, or promise thereof for
acting or forbearing to act in any case under title 11;
        (7) in a personal capacity or as an agent or officer of any person or corporation,
in contemplation of a case under title 11 by or against the person or any other person or
corporation, or with intent to defeat the provisions of title 11, knowingly and
fraudulently transfers or conceals any of his property or the property of such other person
or corporation;
        (8) after the filing of a case under title 11 or in contemplation thereof,
knowingly and fraudulently conceals, destroys, mutilates, falsifies, or makes a false entry
in any recorded information (including books, documents, records, and papers) relating to
the property or financial affairs of a debtor; or
        (9) after the filing of a case under title 11, knowingly and fraudulently withholds
from a custodian, trustee, marshal, or other officer of the court or a United States
Trustee entitled to its possession, any recorded information (including books, documents,
records, and papers) relating to the property or financial affairs of a debtor,
    -shall be fined under this title, imprisoned not more than 5 years, or both.

------------------------------------------------------------------------
/§246. Deprivation of relief benefits/

    Whoever directly or indirectly deprives, attempts to deprive, or threatens to deprive
any person of any employment, position, work, compensation, or other benefit provided for
or made possible in whole or in part by any Act of Congress appropriating funds for work
relief or relief purposes, on account of political affiliation, race, color, sex, religion,
or national origin, shall be fined under this title, or imprisoned not more than one year,
or both.

------------------------------------------------------------------------
*/§220. Illegal remunerations for referrals to recovery homes, clinical treatment
facilities, and laboratories/*

(a) Offense.-Except as provided in subsection (b), whoever, with respect to services
covered by a health care benefit program, in or affecting interstate or foreign commerce,
knowingly and willfully-
    (1) solicits or receives any remuneration (including any kickback, bribe, or rebate)
directly or indirectly, overtly or covertly, in cash or in kind, in return for referring a
patient or patronage to a recovery home, clinical treatment facility, or laboratory; or
    (2) pays or offers any remuneration (including any kickback, bribe, or rebate) directly
or indirectly, overtly or covertly, in cash or in kind-
        (A) to induce a referral of an individual to a recovery home, clinical treatment
facility, or laboratory; or
        (B) in exchange for an individual using the services of that recovery home,
clinical treatment facility, or laboratory,
    -shall be fined not more than $200,000, imprisoned not more than 10 years, or both, for
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each occurrence.

(b) Applicability.-Subsection (a) shall not apply to-
    (1) a discount or other reduction in price obtained by a provider of services or other
entity under a health care benefit program if the reduction in price is properly disclosed
and appropriately reflected in the costs claimed or charges made by the provider or entity;
    (2) a payment made by an employer to an employee or independent contractor (who has a
bona fide employment or contractual relationship with such employer) for employment, if the
employee's payment is not determined by or does not vary by-
        (A) the number of individuals referred to a particular recovery home, clinical
treatment facility, or laboratory;
        (B) the number of tests or procedures performed; or
        (C) the amount billed to or received from, in part or in whole, the health care
benefit program from the individuals referred to a particular recovery home, clinical
treatment facility, or laboratory;
    (3) a discount in the price of an applicable drug of a manufacturer that is furnished
to an applicable beneficiary under the Medicare coverage gap discount program under section
1860D–14A(g) of the Social Security Act (42 U.S.C. 1395w–114a(g));
    (4) a payment made by a principal to an agent as compensation for the services of the
agent under a personal services and management contract that meets the requirements of
section 1001.952(d) of title 42, Code of Federal Regulations, as in effect on the date of
enactment of this section;
    (5) a waiver or discount (as defined in section 1001.952(h)(5) of title 42, Code of
Federal Regulations, or any successor regulation) of any coinsurance or copayment by a
health care benefit program if-
        (A) the waiver or discount is not routinely provided; and
        (B) the waiver or discount is provided in good faith;
    (6) a remuneration described in section 1128B(b)(3)(I) of the Social Security Act (42
U.S.C. 1320a–7b(b)(3)(I));
    (7) a remuneration made pursuant to an alternative payment model (as defined in section
1833(z)(3)(C) of the Social Security Act) or pursuant to a payment arrangement used by a
State, health insurance issuer, or group health plan if the Secretary of Health and Human
Services has determined that such arrangement is necessary for care coordination or value-
based care; or
    (8) any other payment, remuneration, discount, or reduction as determined by the
Attorney General, in consultation with the Secretary of Health and Human Services, by
regulation.

    (c) Regulations.
    -The Attorney General, in consultation with the Secretary of Health and Human Services,
may promulgate regulations to clarify the exceptions described in subsection (b).
    (d) Preemption.-
        (1) Federal law.-This section shall not apply to conduct that is prohibited under
section 1128B of the Social Security Act (42 U.S.C. 1320a–7b).
        (2) State law.-Nothing in this section shall be construed to occupy the field in
which any provisions of this section operate to the exclusion of State laws on the same
subject matter.

    (e) Definitions.-In this section-
        (1) the terms "applicable beneficiary" and "applicable drug" have the meanings
given those terms in section 1860D–14A(g) of the Social Security Act (42 U.S.C. 1395w–
114a(g));
        (2) the term "clinical treatment facility" means a medical setting, other than a
hospital, that provides detoxification, risk reduction, outpatient treatment and care,
residential treatment, or rehabilitation for substance use, pursuant to licensure or
certification under State law;
        (3) the term "health care benefit program" has the meaning given the term in
section 24(b);
        (4) the term "laboratory" has the meaning given the term in section 353 of the
Public Health Service Act (42 U.S.C. 263a); and
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        (5) the term "recovery home" means a shared living environment that is, or purports
to be, free from alcohol and illicit drug use and centered on peer support and connection
to services that promote sustained recovery from substance use disorders.

------------------------------------------------------------------------
/USC 18, §214. Offer for procurement of Federal Reserve bank loan and discount of
commercial paper/

    Whoever stipulates for or gives or receives, or consents or agrees to give or receive,
any fee, commission, bonus, or thing of value for procuring or endeavoring to procure from
any Federal Reserve bank any advance, loan, or extension of credit or discount or purchase
of any obligation or commitment with respect thereto, either directly from such Federal
Reserve bank or indirectly through any financing institution, unless such fee, commission,
bonus, or thing of value and all material facts with respect to the arrangement or
understanding therefor shall be disclosed in writing in the application or request for such
advance, loan, extension of credit, discount, purchase, or commitment, shall be fined under
this title or imprisoned not more than one year, or both.

*GREY AREA*

******    ***** ********    *****    ***** ********** *****    *********
*

**********
*

**

*
*

***** YOU'LL HAVE TO ASK THE FBI/NSA TO SEE IF THEY WILL VERIFY THIS ******

*****    USC 18, §208. Acts affecting a personal financial interest
    (a) Except as permitted by subsection (b) hereof, whoever, being an officer or employee
of the executive branch of the United States Government, or of any independent agency of
the United States, a Federal Reserve bank director, officer, or employee, or an officer or
employee of the District of Columbia, including a special Government employee, participates
personally and substantially as a Government officer or employee, through decision,
approval, disapproval, recommendation, the rendering of advice, investigation, or
otherwise, in a judicial or other proceeding, application, request for a ruling or other
determination, contract, claim, controversy, charge, accusation, arrest, or other
particular matter in which, to his knowledge, he, his spouse, minor child, general partner,
organization in which he is serving as officer, director, trustee, general partner or
employee, or any person or organization with whom he is negotiating or has any arrangement
concerning prospective employment, has a financial interest-
    -Shall be subject to the penalties set forth in section 216 of this title.
    (b) Subsection (a) shall not apply-
        (1) if the officer or employee first advises the Government official responsible
for appointment to his or her position of the nature and circumstances of the judicial or
other proceeding, application, request for a ruling or other determination, contract,
claim, controversy, charge, accusation, arrest, or other particular matter and makes full
disclosure of the financial interest and receives in advance a written determination made
by such official that the interest is not so substantial as to be deemed likely to affect
the integrity of the services which the Government may expect from such officer or

Fwd:	*****	Case	Numbers[USC	18.21][USC	18.2][USC	18.215]

10	of	48 6/27/2022,	4:04	PM



employee;
        (2) if, by regulation issued by the Director of the Office of Government Ethics,
applicable to all or a portion of all officers and employees covered by this section, and
published in the Federal Register, the financial interest has been exempted from the
requirements of subsection (a) as being too remote or too inconsequential to affect the
integrity of the services of the Government officers or employees to which such regulation
applies;
        (3) in the case of a special Government employee serving on an advisory committee
within the meaning of the Federal Advisory Committee Act (including an individual being
considered for an appointment to such a position), the official responsible for the
employee's appointment, after review of the financial disclosure report filed by the
individual pursuant to the Ethics in Government Act of 1978, certifies in writing that the
need for the individual's services outweighs the potential for a conflict of interest
created by the financial interest involved; or
        (4) if the financial interest that would be affected by the particular matter
involved is that resulting solely from the interest of the officer or employee, or his or
her spouse or minor child, in birthrights-
            (A) in an Indian tribe, band, nation, or other organized group or community,
including any Alaska Native village corporation as defined in or established pursuant to
the Alaska Native Claims Settlement Act, which is recognized as eligible for the special
programs and services provided by the United States to Indians because of their status as
Indians,
            (B) in an Indian allotment the title to which is held in trust by the United
States or which is inalienable by the allottee without the consent of the United States, or
            (C) in an Indian claims fund held in trust or administered by the United
States,
        -if the particular matter does not involve the Indian allotment or claims fund or
the Indian tribe, band, nation, organized group or community, or Alaska Native village
corporation as a specific party or parties.
    (c)(1) For the purpose of paragraph (1) of subsection (b), in the case of class A and B
directors of Federal Reserve banks, the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System
shall be deemed to be the Government official responsible for appointment.
    (2) The potential availability of an exemption under any particular paragraph of
subsection (b) does not preclude an exemption being granted pursuant to another paragraph
of subsection (b).
    (d)(1) Upon request, a copy of any determination granting an exemption under subsection
(b)(1) or (b)(3) shall be made available to the public by the agency granting the exemption
pursuant to the procedures set forth in section 105 of the Ethics in Government Act of
1978. In making such determination available, the agency may withhold from disclosure any
information contained in the determination that would be exempt from disclosure under
section 552 of title 5. For purposes of determinations under subsection (b)(3), the
information describing each financial interest shall be no more extensive than that
required of the individual in his or her financial disclosure report under the Ethics in
Government Act of 1978.
    (2) The Office of Government Ethics, after consultation with the Attorney General,
shall issue uniform regulations for the issuance of waivers and exemptions under subsection
(b) which shall-
        (A) list and describe exemptions; and
        (B) provide guidance with respect to the types of interests that are not so
substantial as to be deemed likely to affect the integrity of the services the Government
may expect from the employee.

/***** //§118. Interference with certain protective functions/
    Any person who knowingly and willfully obstructs, resists, or interferes with a Federal
law enforcement agent engaged, within the United States or the special maritime territorial
jurisdiction of the United States, in the performance of the protective functions
authorized under section 37 of the State Department Basic Authorities Act of 1956 (22
U.S.C. 2709) or section 103 of the Diplomatic Security Act (22 U.S.C. 4802) shall be fined
under this title, imprisoned not more than 1 year, or both.
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/***** §119. Protection of individuals performing certain official duties/
    (a) In General.
        -Whoever knowingly makes restricted personal information about a covered person, or
a member of the immediate family of that covered person, publicly available-
            (1) with the intent to threaten, intimidate, or incite the commission of a
crime of violence against that covered person, or a member of the immediate family of that
covered person; or
            (2) with the intent and knowledge that the restricted personal information will
be used to threaten, intimidate, or facilitate the commission of a crime of violence
against that covered person, or a member of the immediate family of that covered person,
        -shall be fined under this title, imprisoned not more than 5 years, or both.
        (b) Definitions.-In this section-
            (1) the term "restricted personal information" means, with respect to an
individual, the Social Security number, the home address, home phone number, mobile phone
number, personal email, or home fax number of, and identifiable to, that individual;
            (2) the term "covered person" means-
                (A) an individual designated in section 1114;
                (B) a grand or petit juror, witness, or other officer in or of, any court
of the United States, or an officer who may be, or was, serving at any examination or other
proceeding before any United States magistrate judge or other committing magistrate;
                (C) an informant or witness in a Federal criminal investigation or
prosecution; or
                (D) a State or local officer or employee whose restricted personal
information is made publicly available because of the participation in, or assistance
provided to, a Federal criminal investigation by that officer or employee;
            (3) the term "crime of violence" has the meaning given the term in section 16;
and
            (4) the term "immediate family" has the meaning given the term in section
115(c)(2).

/***** //§115. Influencing, impeding, or retaliating against a Federal official by
threatening or injuring a family member/
    (a)(1) Whoever-
        (A) assaults, kidnaps, or murders, or attempts or conspires to kidnap or murder, or
threatens to assault, kidnap or murder a member of the immediate family of a United States
official, a United States judge, a Federal law enforcement officer, or an official whose
killing would be a crime under section 1114 of this title; or
        (B) threatens to assault, kidnap, or murder, a United States official, a United
States judge, a Federal law enforcement officer, or an official whose killing would be a
crime under such section,
    -with intent to impede, intimidate, or interfere with such official, judge, or law
enforcement officer while engaged in the performance of official duties, or with intent to
retaliate against such official, judge, or law enforcement officer on account of the
performance of official duties, shall be punished as provided in subsection (b).

    (2) Whoever assaults, kidnaps, or murders, or attempts or conspires to kidnap or
murder, or threatens to assault, kidnap, or murder, any person who formerly served as a
person designated in paragraph (1), or a member of the immediate family of any person who
formerly served as a person designated in paragraph (1), with intent to retaliate against
such person on account of the performance of official duties during the term of service of
such person, shall be punished as provided in subsection (b).

    §(b)
    (1)     The punishment for an assault in violation of this section is-
            (A) a fine under this title; and
            (B)
                (i)     if the assault consists of a simple assault, a term of imprisonment
for not more than 1 year;
                (ii)     if the assault involved physical contact with the victim of that
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assault or the intent to commit another felony, a term of imprisonment for not more than 10
years;
                (iii)     if the assault resulted in bodily injury, a term of imprisonment
for not more than 20 years; or
                (iv)     if the assault resulted in serious bodily injury (as that term is
defined in section 1365 of this title, and including any conduct that, if the conduct
occurred in the special maritime and territorial jurisdiction of the United States, would
violate section 2241 or 2242 of this title) or a dangerous weapon was used during and in
relation to the offense, a term of imprisonment for not more than 30 years.
    (2)        A kidnapping, attempted kidnapping, or conspiracy to kidnap in violation of
this section shall be punished as provided in section 1201 of this title for the kidnapping
or attempted kidnapping of, or a conspiracy to kidnap, a person described in section
1201(a)(5) of this title.
        (3) A murder, attempted murder, or conspiracy to murder in violation of this
section shall be punished as provided in sections 1111, 1113, and 1117 of this title.
        (4) A threat made in violation of this section shall be punished by a fine under
this title or imprisonment for a term of not more than 10 years, or both, except that
imprisonment for a threatened assault shall not exceed 6 years.
        (c) As used in this section, the term-
            (1) "Federal law enforcement officer" means any officer, agent, or employee of
the United States authorized by law or by a Government agency to engage in or supervise the
prevention, detection, investigation, or prosecution of any violation of Federal criminal
law;
            (2) "immediate family member" of an individual means-
                (A) his spouse, parent, brother or sister, child or person to whom he
stands in loco parentis; or
                (B) any other person living in his household and related to him by blood or
marriage;
            (3) "United States judge" means any judicial officer of the United States, and
includes a justice of the Supreme Court and a United States magistrate judge; and
            (4) "United States official" means the President, President-elect, Vice
President, Vice President-elect, a Member of Congress, a member-elect of Congress, a member
of the executive branch who is the head of a department listed in 5 U.S.C. 101, or the
Director of the Central Intelligence Agency.
        (d) This section shall not interfere with the investigative authority of the United
States Secret Service, as provided under sections 3056, 871, and 879 of this title.
        (e) There is extraterritorial jurisdiction over the conduct prohibited by this
section.
§116. Female genital mutilation*
*

****** YOU'LL HAVE TO ASK THE FBI/NSA TO SEE IF THEY WILL VERIFY THIS ******

------------------------------------------------------------------------

*
*

*
*

**

*– I HOPE YOU UNDERSTAND WHERE THIS ALSO PRESENTS A CONFLICT, AS HE BELIEVES THIS TO BE
TRUE.
*/   1_u.s._v._brian_benjamin_indictment (1).pdf/

    NYSCEF MATTER 153974/2020
    - SHARED ADDRESS WITH THE WILSON ELSER LAW FIRM, BELOW.
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*    Filing User Shari Laskowitz | slaskowitz@ingramllp.com | 2129079600

    150 East 42nd Street 19th Floor, New York, NY 10017 Filed: 07/21/2020*

-------- Forwarded Message --------

Subject:     Voicemail from Mr. PAUL regan
Date:     Sun, 26 Jun 2022 16:51:47 -0400
From:     BO DINCER <bondstrt007@gmail.com>
To:     customerservice@nypost.com, espnfrontrow@espn.com, teschmann@mskyline.com, Joseph
Giamboi, ESQ <joseph.giamboi@brooklaw.edu>, LZUCKER@mskyline.com, sgo2107@columbia.edu,
letters@nypost.com, Laskowitz, Shari <slaskowitz@ingramllp.com>, dallas-reserve-
mgmt@dal.frb.org, 23pctdvo@nypd.com, 23pctyco@nypd.org, 1pctdvo@nypd.org, 1pctyco@nypd.org,
praghuram2@bloomberg.net, PRIYA.RAGHURAM@MORGANSTANLEY.COM
<PRIYA.RAGHURAM@morganstanley.com>, JAMES GORMAN [MORGAN STANLEY]
<james.gorman@morganstanley.com>, Dow Jones <wsjprosupport@dowjones.com>,
paul.jones@tudor.com, Paul Regan <LEGAL@mskyline.com>, LEGALASST@mskyline.com, MSKYLINE
<anne@thehighlandpartners.com>, cweiss@ingramllp.com, info@statefarm.com, State Farm
<mutualfunds@statefarm.com>, David Moore <david.moore.ct95@statefarm.com>,
hillary.davis@latimes.com, Scott Holcomb <scott@holcombward.com>, SOHO HOUSE
<membership@sohohouse.com>
CC:     KATHY HOCHUL <governor.hochul@exec.ny.gov>, BBO 121 <ms60710444266@yahoo.com>, MIT
Sloan Executive Education <executive_education@mailsvc.sloan.mit.edu>, Marc Lavigne
<tessier3@stanford.edu>, NYSCEF PROCESS HD <oca_hd_processor@nycourts.gov>, The New York
Times <help@nytimes.com>, administration@mskyline.com, MANHATTAN SKYLINE, LLC.
<ADMINISTRATOR@mskyline.com>

I am terrified, where is he ? Touching himself or making videos with my Glamour shots.

Thats actually a compound, in the scope of avoidance to prosecution.

Truly a delusional group, never met them.

B.18. REPORT ON INTERNAL CONTROL OF ANY MATERIAL WEAKNESS BY PRICEWATERHOUSE COOPERS [PWC].JPG
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B.14 -PROVISION OF FINANCIAL SUPPORT - (4) LETTER OF CREDIT AND INDEMNITY (5) CAPITAL SUPPORT
AGREEMENT.JPG
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_FAMILY - OF STATE FARM INVESTMENT MANAGEMENT CORP.JPG

_CREDIT LINES MHARVAY.JPG
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TRANSACTIONS REPORTED IN 2020 EDGARS.JPG
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BROKER COMPENSATION AT MORGAN STANLEY.JPG
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STFGX - STATE FARM VP MANAGEMENT CORP SEC FILE NUMBER 008-50128 - STATE FARM FROWTH FUND.JPG
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EDGAR for PERIOD ENDING 2020-11-30.JPG
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2020 July 28 - Semi Annual FILED.JPG

DOCKET 312 - had to be refiled - FOR UNREASONABLE CAUSE.JPG
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2020.08.09 - FILED - DOCKET 312 2020052000291002002S32EE.JPG
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§ 302-a.3.a MULTIPLE DWELLING LAW - each resident entitled.JPG

Fwd:	*****	Case	Numbers[USC	18.21][USC	18.2][USC	18.215]

27	of	48 6/27/2022,	4:04	PM



MULTIPLE DWELLING LAW SECTION 302 ILLEGAL RENT COLLECTED AND NEED BE RETURNED (B).JPG

MULTIPLE DWELLING LAW SECTION 302 ILLEGAL RENT COLLECTED AND NEED BE RETURNED (A).JPG
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MULTIPLE DWELLING LAW SECTION 302 ILLEGAL RENT COLLECTED.JPG

MULTIPLE DWELLING LAW SECTION 301 REMEDIES SECTION 8.JPG

MULTIPLE DWELLING LAW SECTION 103.JPG
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MULTIPLE DWELLING LAW SECTION 53 FIRE ESCAPES.JPG
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MULTIPLE DWELLING LAW SECTION 302.JPG

TRANSFER OF BLOCK 503 -- LOTS [ 1 - 6 - 8 - 9 - 10 - 11 - 12 ].jpg
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2020-2021 NO CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY LWS.JPG

Fwd:	*****	Case	Numbers[USC	18.21][USC	18.2][USC	18.215]

32	of	48 6/27/2022,	4:04	PM



2020-2021 NO CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY.JPG

2020-2021 NOT VACANT.JPG
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2020-2021 TAX COVER.JPG
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2020-0280-S UPON BREACH AND A DEFAULT OF REPORTING OBLIGATIONS.JPG
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2020-0280-S FINES REGISTERED.JPG
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2020-0280-S CAPTION.JPG

2020-0239-S -- FURTHER REPRESENTS ea20201030 p5.JPG
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2020-0239-S -- FURTHER REPRESENTS ea20201030 p2.JPG
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2020-0239-S -- FURTHER REPRESENTS ea20201030.JPG
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Attachments:

voicemail 917-843-3456.mp3 298 KB

WILSON-ELSER-STATEFARM-SULLIVAN-ZUCKER-RM-50074-3.html 340 KB

WILSON-ELSER-STATEFARM-SULLIVAN-ZUCKER-RM-50074-2 DOCKET 48.html 1.4 MB

WILSON-ELSER-STATEFARM-SULLIVAN-ZUCKER-RM-50074-2.html 312 KB

WILSON-ELSER-STATEFARM-SULLIVAN-ZUCKER-RM-50074-1.html 272 KB

_30--FDIC-01413744 [ 50074 EST ++ ] 999-3.pdf 162 KB

_30--FDIC-01413744 [ 50074 EST ++ ] 999-76.pdf 2.4 MB

_30--FDIC-01413744 [ 50074 EST ++ ] 999.pdf 605 KB

---2011 117 SULLIVAN STREET.pdf
25.8
KB

---2012 117 SULLIVAN STREET.pdf
25.2
KB

---2014 117 SULLIVAN STREET.pdf
15.1
KB

---2015 117 SULLIVAN STREET.pdf
32.7
KB

---2016 117 SULLIVAN STREET.pdf
25.7
KB

---2017 117 SULLIVAN STREET.pdf
25.4
KB

---2018 117 SULLIVAN STREET.pdf
64.5
KB

---2020 117 SULLIVAN STREET.pdf 155 KB
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---2019 117 SULLIVAN STREET.pdf 152 KB

---2013 117 SULLIVAN STREET.pdf
60.9
KB

B.18. REPORT ON INTERNAL CONTROL OF ANY MATERIAL WEAKNESS BY PRICEWATERHOUSE COOPERS [PWC].JPG 145 KB

B.14 -PROVISION OF FINANCIAL SUPPORT - (4) LETTER OF CREDIT AND INDEMNITY (5) CAPITAL SUPPORT
AGREEMENT.JPG

148 KB

_FAMILY - OF STATE FARM INVESTMENT MANAGEMENT CORP.JPG 130 KB

_CREDIT LINES MHARVAY.JPG
83.6
KB

_custodian.JPG
65.4
KB

TRANSACTIONS REPORTED IN 2020 EDGARS.JPG
96.6
KB

BROKER COMPENSATION AT MORGAN STANLEY.JPG
32.4
KB

STFGX - STATE FARM VP MANAGEMENT CORP SEC FILE NUMBER 008-50128 - STATE FARM FROWTH FUND.JPG 167 KB

EDGAR for PERIOD ENDING 2020-11-30.JPG 125 KB

2020 July 28 - Semi Annual FILED.JPG
53.5
KB

DOCKET 312 - had to be refiled - FOR UNREASONABLE CAUSE.JPG
66.1
KB

2020.08.09 - FILED - DOCKET 312 2020052000291002002S32EE.JPG
75.9
KB

§ 302-a.3.a MULTIPLE DWELLING LAW - each resident entitled.JPG
55.5
KB

MULTIPLE DWELLING LAW SECTION 302 ILLEGAL RENT COLLECTED AND NEED BE RETURNED (B).JPG
55.5
KB

MULTIPLE DWELLING LAW SECTION 302 ILLEGAL RENT COLLECTED AND NEED BE RETURNED (A).JPG
34.5
KB

MULTIPLE DWELLING LAW SECTION 302 ILLEGAL RENT COLLECTED.JPG
30.4
KB

MULTIPLE DWELLING LAW SECTION 301 REMEDIES SECTION 8.JPG
74.6
KB

MULTIPLE DWELLING LAW SECTION 103.JPG 100 KB

MULTIPLE DWELLING LAW SECTION 53 FIRE ESCAPES.JPG 102 KB

MULTIPLE DWELLING LAW SECTION 302.JPG
64.7
KB

TRANSFER OF BLOCK 503 -- LOTS [ 1 - 6 - 8 - 9 - 10 - 11 - 12 ].jpg 180 KB

2020-2021 NO CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY LWS.JPG
45.2
KB

2020-2021 NO CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY.JPG
44.8
KB

2020-2021 NOT VACANT.JPG 122 KB

2020-2021 TAX COVER.JPG
95.2
KB

2020-0280-S UPON BREACH AND A DEFAULT OF REPORTING OBLIGATIONS.JPG
89.6
KB

2020-0280-S FINES REGISTERED.JPG
67.4
KB

2020-0280-S CAPTION.JPG
24.1
KB

2020-0239-S -- FURTHER REPRESENTS ea20201030 p5.JPG
71.5
KB

2020-0239-S -- FURTHER REPRESENTS ea20201030 p2.JPG
65.0
KB
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2020-0239-S -- FURTHER REPRESENTS ea20201030.JPG
66.6
KB

2020-0280-S -- FURTHER REPRESENTS ea20201030.JPG
99.5
KB

202011031.JPG
54.3
KB

CERTIFICATES-COMBINED.pdf 4.6 MB

117 sullivan street - no certificate of occupancy BIN CODE 1007779 --- GROSS INCOME 653338.JPG 140 KB

117 sullivan street - no certificate of occupancy BIN CODE 1007779 BLOCK 503 LOT 11 - 1 STRUCTURE.JPG 136 KB

117 SULLIVAN STREET MANHATTAN - NO CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY 03.07.2022 BLOCK 503 lot 11.pdf 112 KB

117 sullivan street - no certificate of occupancy BIN CODE 1007779.JPG
76.4
KB

---2020[00379] nyc department of finance.pdf 421 KB

-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:***** Case Numbers[USC 18.21][USC 18.2][USC 18.215]

Date:Mon, 27 Jun 2022 17:23:03 +0000 (UTC)
From:Bo Dincer <bo.dincer@yahoo.com>

Reply-To:bo.dincer@yahoo.com <bo.dincer@yahoo.com>
To:us.client.onboarding@citi.com <us.client.onboarding@citi.com>, inbox@livekelly.com <inbox@livekelly.com>

CC:JAMES GORMAN [MORGAN STANLEY] <james.gorman@morganstanley.com>, MSHY1 [ DEC 18 - 2021]
<mshy1@bloomberg.net>, State Farm <mutualfunds@statefarm.com>, K. Ripp <stationservices@cbs2ny.com>, Shari Laskowitz
<slaskowitz@ingramllp.com>, lzucker@mskyline.com <lzucker@mskyline.com>, Ashley V. Humphries
<ashley.humphries@wilsonelser.com>, William McKenzie <wmckenzi@nycourts.gov>, Carl Hoecker [SEC] <oig@sec.gov>, OIG
Hotline <oighotline@fdicoig.gov>, ois@nycourts.gov <ois@nycourts.gov>, OIGHotline <oighotline@frb.gov>,
oigspecialops@tdcj.texas.gov <oigspecialops@tdcj.texas.gov>, Oig Openrecords <oig.openrecords@tdcj.texas.gov>

No exemption from USC either.

/S/ BO DINCER

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: "Bo Dincer" <bo.dincer@yahoo.com>
To: "Governor Hochul" <governor.hochul@exec.ny.gov>, "Ap Info" <info@ap.org>, "apetterson@doi.nyc.gov" <apetterson@doi.nyc.gov>,
"Ap Info" <info@ap.com>, "Aparicio de Santiago Luis" <la2666@cumc.columbia.edu>, "Dr. Patricia Leone Sent By AppointmentPlus"
<noreply@appointmentplus.com>, "Dow Jones" <wsjprosupport@dowjones.com>, "William McKenzie" <wmckenzi@nycourts.gov>,
"inbox@livekelly.com" <inbox@livekelly.com>, "Ms Hyld (MORGAN STANLEY )" <mshyld@bloomberg.net>, "InvestmentNews Daily
Pulse" <investmentnews@editorial.investmentnews.com>, "FDIC Public Information" <publicinfo@fdic.gov>, "investor@annaly.com"
<investor@annaly.com>, "UNITED ARTISTS MUSIC" <investorrelations@umusic.com>, "iceglobalnetwork-info@ice.com"
<iceglobalnetwork-info@ice.com>, "Kpmg Info" <info@kpmg.com>, "GOLDMAN INVESTOR RELATIONS" <marquee@gs.com>,
"Solowresidential Info" <info@solowresidential.com>, "Bill Cassese (ICE BONDS SECURITIES)" <bcassese19@bloomberg.net>, "Federal
Reserve Bank of New York" <general.info@ny.frb.org>, "BD" <bondstrt@protonmail.com>, "Baris Dincer" <bdincer66@icloud.com>
Cc: "David Moore" <david.moore.ct95@statefarm.com>, "Rule-Comments" <rule-comments@sec.gov>, "slaskowitz@mskyline.com"
<slaskowitz@mskyline.com>, "Ashley V. Humphries" <ashley.humphries@wilsonelser.com>, "Wilsonelser Info" <info@wilsonelser.com>,
"Ricki Roer" <ricki.roer@wilsonelser.com>, "American Bar Association" <abanews@americanbar.org>, "Stephen O'Connell"
<sgo2107@columbia.edu>, "Stephen O'Connell" <sgo2107@adcu.columbia.edu>, "Marlyn Delva" <mmt22@cumc.columbia.edu>, "Marlyn
Delva" <mmt22@columbia.edu>, "fed-mmkt-ops@bloomberg.net" <fed-mmkt-ops@bloomberg.net>, "mmorris@doi.nyc.gov"
<mmorris@doi.nyc.gov>, "**External IDI - Fixed Income" <iceindices@ice.com>, "jordana.strosberg@pwc.com"
<jordana.strosberg@pwc.com>, "stringer@comptroller.nyc.gov" <stringer@comptroller.nyc.gov>
Sent: Mon, Jun 27, 2022 at 1:18 PM
Subject: Re: Fwd: ***** Case Numbers[USC 18.21][USC 18.2][USC 18.215]

/S/ BO DINCER

On Mon, Jun 27, 2022 at 1:08 PM, Bo Dincer
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<bo.dincer@yahoo.com> wrote:

...

/S/ BO DINCER

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: "Bo Dincer" <bdincer66@icloud.com>
To: "governor.hochul@exec.ny.gov" <governor.hochul@exec.ny.gov>
Cc: "LORI SCHOCK" <chair@sec.gov>
Sent: Mon, Jun 27, 2022 at 12:56 PM
Subject: Fwd: ***** Case Number_[USC 18.21][USC 18.2][USC 18.215][USC 18.225

/BD

Begin forwarded message:

From: Bo Dincer <bo.dincer@yahoo.com>
Date: June 27, 2022 at 12:09:31 PM EDT
To: Ksaperstein2 <ksaperstein2@bloomberg.net>, "MSHY1 [ DEC 18 - 2021]" <mshy1@bloomberg.net>, Priya Raghuram
<priya.raghuram@morganstanley.com>, PRAGHURAM2@bloomberg.net, "BK01 (CB)" <bk01@cb.nyc.gov>, BK02
Communityboard <BK02@cb.nyc.gov>, BKConstEnf@buildings.nyc.gov, bk01@bk.gov, "LLC. MANHATTAN SKYLINE"
<administrator@mskyline.com>, adminstration@mskyline.com, slaskowitz@mskyline.com, lzucker@m-skyline.com, KEN
00040govtIdx FRASER <kenneth.j.fraser@frb.gov>, KENNETH 00000govtIdx HOUSER <KennethM.Houser@atf.gov>, Rabbi
Shlomo Kugel <rsk@chabadwestside.org>, Kerry Saperstein <kerry.saperstein@morganstanley.com>, Knightcolumbia Info
<info@knightcolumbia.org>, Lee Bollinger <officeofthepresident@columbia.edu>, Chicago Office Equipment & Supplies
<chicago@sec.gov>, Chair <chair@sec.gov>, Newyork <newyork@sec.gov>, Los Angeles Times <newsletters@latimes.com>,
LA TIMES ORANGE COUNTY <OC@email.latimes.com>, oca@sec.gov, oigspecialops@tdcj.texas.gov,
oighotline@fdicoig.gov, publicinfo@fdic.gov, Rule-comments@sec.gov
Cc: "JAMES GORMAN [MORGAN STANLEY]" <james.gorman@morganstanley.com>, "GutterProtectionPros.com Promotion"
<admin@dorm.prikn.com>, Kpmg Info <info@kpmg.com>, FDIC Public Information <publicinfo@fdic.gov>,
ricki.roer@wilsonelser.com, "Bloomberg L.P." <bbrief@bloomberg.net>, Stephen O'Connell <sgo2107@columbia.edu>,
LZUCKER@mskyline.com, ashley.humphries@wilsonelser.com, American Bar Association <abanews@americanbar.org>,
Constituent Services <constituentservices@doc.nyc.gov>, American Bar Association <service@americanbar.org>,
liaison2@atf.gov, Paul Regan <legal@mskyline.com>, legalasst@mskyline.com, Kids Privacy <kidsprivacy@viacomcbs.com>,
"Kathleen A. Mullins" <kathleen.mullins@wilsonelser.com>, "Lois K. Ottombrino" <lois.ottombrino@wilsonelser.com>, "Bill
Cassese (ICE BONDS SECURITIES)" <bcassese19@bloomberg.net>, Kara Olson Sheffield <ksheffield1@bloomberg.net>, Kyle
Gilmor <kgilmore10@bloomberg.net>, "K. Ripp" <stationservices@cbs2ny.com>, Arts Initiative at Columbia University
<artsinitiative@columbia.edu>, InvestmentNews Daily Pulse <investmentnews@editorial.investmentnews.com>, Shari Laskowitz
<slaskowitz@ingramllp.com>, david.moore.ct95@statefarm.com, Secretarys-Office@sec.gov, ANNE@thehighlandpartners.com
Subject: ***** Case Number_[USC 18.21][USC 18.2][USC 18.215][USC 18.225
Reply-To: "bo.dincer@yahoo.com" <bo.dincer@yahoo.com>

You want to keep it moving?

/S/ BO DINCER

On Mon, Jun 27, 2022 at 11:57 AM, Bo Dincer
<bo.dincer@yahoo.com> wrote:

Attached. 
/S/ BO DINCER.
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